



DATE: February 13, 2024

TO: Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Ray Sweeney, Chief of Police

VIA: Greg Humora, City Manager

SUBJECT: HOME Program 2023 4th Quarter Report

The Homeless Outreach and Mobile Engagement (HOME) Team continues to interact with and serve those experiencing homelessness in La Mesa. As part of their continued efforts, they track the interactions and services provided in a quarterly report. The report depicts the total number of clients served, the number of calls for service handled, demographics, and a narrative that shares recent successes, partnerships, and community engagement. Thank you for the continued support for this program as we continue to assist those experiencing homelessness.